1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
2.1 Mr Bruce Rogerson, Chislehurst Place

Mr Bruce Rogerson presented submissions on behalf of other street residents, requesting that
the Board support the provision of an additional length of no stopping restriction on the eastern
side of Chislehurst Place at its intersection with Wairakei Road.

The Board decided that the submission be received and staff report back to the Board on the
residents’ request for additional no stopping controls in Chislehurst Place.
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Please Note
Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


